
SESSION NOTES 
MARCH 6, 2022 

 
Here is a partial list of the actions taken by the Session at the March Stated Meeting. 

• The Session is considering looking into a streaming license 
• The Session approved a request from the building and grounds committee to purchase 

two more ceiling fans for the sanctuary to help prevent continued mildew on the ceiling. 
• The Session approved a request from the building and grounds committee to sand and 

paint the ceiling in the sanctuary, removing the mildew that is growing there. 
• The Session approved the purchase of a second phone stand to facilitate continued live-

streaming of the worship service. 
• The Session requested that the Reverend Lewis make some small changes to the 

worship service. Specifically, they asked the Reverend Lewis to reinstate the Doxology 
and to make an announcement regarding standing in worship.  

• The Reverend Lewis reported that he had spoken to the President of the Alabama 
Presbyterian Children’s Home regarding the donations for the thrift store collected last 
summer. We are planning to schedule a time in the near future when we can deliver the 
things we have collected and take them to the home in Talladega. The Home is planning 
to give us a tour of the facility that day.  

• The Session is beginning planning for Copeland Day this year.  
• The Session approved the schedule for Emotionally Healthy Discipleship 
• The Session approved a vacation date for Tom (March 27, 2022). 
• The Stated Clerk of the North Alabama Presbytery has agreed to provide officer training 

for the Copeland PC Session. Date and time to be determined. 
• The Session approved a request from the Tennessee Valley Presbyterian Cursillo to use 

the fellowship hall to sort some donated gear 


